SUBMISSION NO. 224

From:

To: Committee, SPLA (REPS);

Subject: Submission for Strata Title Insurance Inquiry
Date: Saturday, 14 January 2012 '8:15:33 PM
Attachments:

I wish to make a submission to the enquiry on behalf of my husband and myself.

I understand that the insurance for our building has more than doubled which
has flowed onto our quarterly contributions. The contribution for our
apartment has also more than doubled from

$1,898.48 to $ 4,157.25 a quarter.

This has put us in a difficult financial position where we really should consider
selling the apartment but in the current market this is not a viable option, or my
husband actually is considering leaving a job that he very happy doing with
reasonable wages to work in the mines to help our financial situation.

We are also nearing retirement and we certainly will not be retiring when we
had planned to.

Please could you withhold my name from publication

Regards





